
 

5 September 2022 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome back to school!  I hope that you had a relaxing family time with your kids during the short 

summer break.   

On the morning of 1.9.2022, we kicked off the new school 
year with the Camões TV live broadcast.  I introduced the 
new year theme “Embracing Challenges” to the students, 
through the adventure of the little frogs who set sail to 
explore unknown places.  With a determined heart, they 
stood fast in their own posts and faced challenges 
together. Eventually, they realized their dream and arrived 
at the destination.  I encouraged every Camõesian to be as 
brave as the little frogs. Furthermore, I gave them the 
following advice which I would like to share with you too.   
 
First, love yourself under whatever situations.  When you 
fail, you learn and try harder next time. Second, enjoy 
trying new things. Your effort and attitude determine 
everything. Third, support each other and love each other. 
 
Today, we had our School Opening Assembly.  We sang the 
National Anthem and the School song together.  Then, I 
told our students more about the year theme. Finally, we 
presented the Clan Flags and Head Prefect Sashes to the 
Clan Leaders and Head Prefects respectively. We did have 
a joyful moment together. Parents, please do spend some 
quality time with your kid every day.  The close relationship 
nurtured over days and years shall strengthen the 
important connection for life between you and your child. 
 
Last but not least, thank you for your continuous trust and 
support to the school.  We look forward to meeting you at 
the Parent-Teacher Conference on 17 September.  May our 
students have a good start and grow up fast!  I wish 
everyone a healthy and joyful 2022/23.  
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Raymond Chou 
Principal 
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